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I am writing in support of SB 537. As a registered nurse for 22 years, I have been on 

the receiving end of violence from patients and family members. It is not just “part of 

the job” as the healthcare industry would like us to believe. I urge the committee to 

advance this important bill to address the epidemic of violence against healthcare 

workers.  


